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Joshua M. Bingcang is currently the President and Chief Executive Officer (PCEO) of the Bases 

Conversion and Development Authority (BCDA). A licensed electrical engineer, PCEO Bingcang 

is a pioneer and homegrown BCDA officer, whose expertise has been helping the BCDA grow for 

the past 27 years. 

PCEO Engr. Joshua M. Bingcang is highly experienced in handling high-impact development 

projects in various capacities. Among these projects are the construction of the Subic-Clark-

Tarlac Expressway (SCTEX), the construction of the first phase of the National Government 

Administrative Center in New Clark City; and the expansion of Clark International Airport, and 

continued development of the Clark Freeport Zone. 

For one, while serving as BCDA Senior Vice President for Conversion and Development Group, 

he took the lead in the formulation of business strategies and construction of the New Clark City–

the first smart, green, and resilient metropolis in the Philippines. 

In March 2023, President Ferdinand R. Marcos Jr. named him PCEO of the Clark International 

Airport Corporation (CIAC). On June 2, 2023, President Marcos Jr. reappointed him to the BCDA 

to become its PCEO, allowing him to resume his close-to-three-decades of serving the institution.  

PCEO “Jake,” as he is dearly called by colleagues and BCDA employees, envisions consolidating 

all resources of the BCDA: its business districts in former Metro Manila camps—Bonifacio Global 

City and Newport City, and the zones under its stewardship: Clark Freeport and Special Economic 

Zone, John Hay Special Economic Zone, Poro Point Freeport Zone, and the Bataan Technology 

Park. 

This native of Pampanga holds a Master’s degree in Business Administration from the University 

of the Philippines. He took part in the Executive Training Program in Urban Policy and Governance 

of the Nanyang Technological University in Singapore and in the training on Public-Private 

Partnership from the Harvard Kennedy School, Massachusetts, USA. 


